
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 3 Parent Planner: Spring 2 Week 2 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
This term our theme is Stone Age Rocks! This week we will be: 
 

English This week we will be continuing to look at our text, Stig of the Dump. We will be 

boxing up chapter 1, looking at the key parts of it and thinking about key 

vocabulary that is, and could be, included in the chapter. At the end of the week, 

we will be completing a ‘slow write’ description of Stig’s cave, ensuring we are 

stopping to think before constructing a sentence.   

Mathematics In maths this week, we will be continuing to work on time. We will be focusing on 

digital time and the 24-hour clock. We have found children find telling the time 

on analogue clocks particularly challenging due to digital clocks being so 

common place. It would therefore be fantastic if you could ensure you are 

practising this key skill at home as much as possible. 

Topic In topic, we will be learning about Stonehenge before going on to create pieces of 

silhouette art based on this prehistoric monument. In science, we will be looking at 

how fossils occur and sequencing the fossilisation process.   

 
Further to the Parent Mail that went out last week regarding our school trip on Thursday 14th March, please ensure 

that you have returned your child’s OA1 permission form to the school office via the red Parent Post Box and made 

payment for the trip.  

This term, it is imperative that wellies continue to be in school at all times as the field is still very muddy. Swimming 

lessons continue on Fridays so swimming kit will be needed.  

Violin and recorder sessions will continue on Wednesday mornings Please can violins or recorders be brought into 

school every week.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to pop in and see us 

Best wishes,  

Ms Ford, Mrs Harrison, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


